

Providing inspection services for: Department of Education Department for the Economy



Rathgael House 43 Balloo Road Rathgill BANGOR BT19 7PR Tel: 028 9127 9726

Email: eti@education-ni.gov.uk

To The Parents and Carers of Pupils Attending Glenlola Collegiate, Bangor

4 October 2018

Dear Parent or Carer

Glenlola Collegiate, Bangor was inspected by the Education and Training Inspectorate (ETI) in November 2016 and a further follow-up inspection will take place on 23 October 2018.

You may find useful the *Inspection of Post-primary Schools Information for Parents* available on the ETI website (www.etini.gov.uk): http://tinyurl.com/Info-Parents-PP. It explains the purpose of inspection, the procedures followed by the inspectors and outlines how you can contribute to the inspection process.

The inspection team are keen to hear your views on the quality of the school's provision. If you would like to complete an online parent/carer questionnaire, it can be found on the home page, at the web address below:

www.etini.gov.uk

click on the INSPECTION QUESTIONNAIRE tab under Quick Links

PLEASE REGISTER FIRST

The questionnaire code is 4410097.

You will be asked to register; this requires you to provide an email address. An email containing further instructions will then be sent to the email address provided. An online help guide is available to assist you in completing the questionnaire. The questionnaire should take no more than 15 minutes to complete.

Please note that registration is a once only process. Users who have previously registered for an inspection questionnaire do not need to re-register and will receive an error message if they attempt to register again using the same email address. Users who have forgotten their password should follow the prompt on the home page for a password reset.



The online questionnaire should be completed by 18 October 2018.

If you have any problems completing the confidential questionnaire or accessing the links above please contact the Inspection Services Team by email on eti@education-ni.qov.uk or by telephone on 028 9127 9264. Paper copies will be sent to you on request.

As at the time of the original inspection please note that ETI does not pursue/investigate individual complaints about a school. For example, the school will have procedures for handling complaints/enquiries and in the first instance concerns should be brought to the attention of the principal of the school, the Board of Governors or the employing authority.

Thank you for your help and co-operation.

Yours faithfully

Bikala.

BRENDAN ROCKS
Inspection Services Team